
 

HO-HO-HO… MERRY 

CHRISTMAS 

TO EVERYBODY 
 

This Year’s Celebration will be at 
Osteria de Medici  

In Kensington 
201 - 10th Street NW 

 
The evening will begin @ 6:30pm   

December 16, 2017 

 
You and your guest are invited  

to an evening of drinks and fine dining Italian cuisine  

 
 

RSVP to  
admin@theoffice.com  

by DEC 01, 2017 
 

Season’s Greetings! 

You’re Invited … 

Business attire please 
 


